From: Ronald Quiring

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose SB 928 and SB 929
Date: Sunday, March 26, 2017 5:10:10 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Are you aware that the French Government did a multiyear study on the effect of neonicotinoid insecticides and
could find no effect on the health of honey bees. Why would you want to throw useful tools away or make them so
impossible to use. This is another sky is falling, Henny Penny approach to science that you as legislators have no
clue about. Let this bill die in committee and get to work cleaning up the social programs and balance the budget.
Ron

Sincerely,

Ronald Quiring

1090 S Pacific Hwy
Rickreall, OR 97371
quiring-farms@juno.com
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